## Announcements for Wednesday, April 24, 2019

- ❖ All Dreams Come True officer applications are due this Friday, April 26th to Mrs. Masi in room 930.
- Any girls interested in playing volleyball this upcoming fall, there will be a meeting tomorrow morning at 8:45 AM in room 965.
- Anyone interested in trying out for the Bartram Trail Dance Team should visit the Dance webpage under the Bartram Trail Athletic website, or see Coach Natalie Belcik. All paperwork is due May 7th.
- ❖ Juniors and Seniors who purchased prom tickets need to pick up their tickets during all lunches today and tomorrow. You will need your student ID, school pay receipt (printed or screen shot), and approved guest form (if applicable) to pick up your tickets. Every student needs a hard copy of their ticket and student ID to be admitted into the dance, there will not be a will call at the event.
- Are you interested in becoming an OFFICER for the Spanish Club for next school year? If so, come by room N-240 and pick up an application asap.